
Butterfly Learning Focus for Spring 4 

Another term is over and what a busy one it has been! We have loved practicing to write and colour with 
chunky pens as well as developing number and social and emotional skills. The progress the children are 

making with these skills is lovely to see! 

Over this last Spring Term, we’ve celebrated World Book Day and were delighted to see lots of children 
come to nursery dressed as their favourite character! We read lots of stories by different authors whilst 
sharing the joy of the story of Alice in Wonderland, which the children found mesmerising when they re-
created the tea party scene in the Home Corner! We also enjoyed lots of goodies to eat at the tea party 
and would like to thank all of you for being extremely generous with your gifts of food for the children. 
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We’ve been listening to and recalling the stories of The Gingerbread Man and The Colour Monster as well 
as learning about Spring and our ‘Network Hand’. During our group times we have been using a variety of 

resources to enhance the children’s creativity and had amazing results!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

We had a huge amount of fun using the parachute in the Outside Area this week, as we all used our gross 
motor skills to manoeuvre it up and down to the rhythm of some songs.   

We had a great time at the Easter Craft session in nursery, where children were able to choose some fun 
activities including a treasure hunt, chicks in the straw, making chocolate cakes, painting spring daffodils and 
much, much more. The weather stayed warm and dry, and we would like to thank all those grown-ups who 
came to support our nursery on this occasion. We would also like to thank those grown-ups who weren’t able 
to come due to other commitments, but we also value your support and appreciate your contributions to our 
wonderful nursery. Happy Easter everyone! We hope you have a peaceful and safe holiday. 

     

     

     

     

 

 

 

 


